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Antonia Hover

From: Dorothy Menasco
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2019 3:00 PM
To: 'sjohnson@westflorida.coop'
Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing  (E-filing ID = 17520)

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been accepted as an 
e-filing.  There is no cover letter or identifying information on the one-page filing.  Please include, in the same 
pdf filing, a cover letter, a docket number if there is one, or indicate undocketed (20190000-OT), a signature, 
and any applicable contact information. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us  




